
 
Staffing News 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mrs 

Beford to our school as our new SENCO                             
(Special educational needs coordinator). 

Although new to the post, Mrs Bedford has a long                 
history with the school as both her children came to 

Ladbrooke and she has been one of our school                    
governors for a number of years. 

Mrs Bedford brings with her a wealth of knowledge and 
experience and we are all very excited that she will be 

supporting our children going forward. 
Her first priority will be to get to know the children in 

the school.  If you have  any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact her either by calling 
her on the school main line number or  emailing her 

directly on senco@ladbrooke.herts.sch.uk 

Ladbrooke Primary School 
Friday  7th June 
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ATTENDANCE DATA 
 

Here are the % for attendance May 
 In the current climate our target continues to be over 

96%! 

Overall our attendance for May was  
94.6% 

 
Well done to Y1 and Y6 who exceeded the 96% target. 

 
Attendance continues to be a concern in the school.  I 

have a meeting with the County attendance officer this 
month where I may be instructed to change our policy 
on holidays and start issuing fines.  This is something I 

have held off from but it may be something I now need 
to consider. 

Class % Class % 

F1 88.4% Y3 95.7% 

F2 90.7% Y4 92.5% 

Y1 96.3% Y5 95.4% 

Y2 92.5% Y6 97.2% 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

SUNDAY 9th JUNE 
Potters Bar Carnival 

 
13th & 14th JUNE 
Y4 School Journey 

 
THURSDAY 20th JUNE 
9am—FS Music Recital 

3.30—Y3/4 Music Recital 
 

SATURDAY 22nd JUNE 
12—3pm Summer Fair 

 
THURSDAY 4th JULY 

3.30 - Y5/6 Music Recital 
 

8th—12th JULY 
Wellbeing Week 

 
THURSDAY 11th JULY 

Transition Day 
 

FRIDAY 12th JULY 
Sports Day 

 
THURSDAY 18th JULY 

7pm - Y6 Leavers Show 
 

FRIDAY 19th JULY 
1.15 —N, R Y1 & Y2 End of Term 

1.30 Y3-Y6 End of Term 
 
 

Sign In System 
 

We have a new sign in and out 
system for children arriving 
late or leaving early. If your 
child is arriving or leaving             
outside the normal school 

hours you will be required to 
sign  them in or out  The office 
team will be happy to support 
you with this the first time you 

use it. 
Many thanks. 

 




